
 

 

April 30, 2025 
 
To: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

ATC Fatigue Survey Deadline Extended 
 
 
In order to provide the maximum opportunity for members to complete the fatigue survey 
released on April 24, 2025, the deadline to complete the survey is now extended until 12pm 
EDT on Monday May 5, 2025. 
 
TAKE THE FATIGUE SURVEY NOW 
 
Deadline to complete: May 5, 2025 
 
We thank you for taking a few minutes to contribute to this meaningful work. By completing 
the survey, you’re helping ensure that any new regulations are grounded in your real-world 
experience. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your RVP. 
 
Thank you for helping ensure our members’ voices are heard in this important initiative. 
 
 
On behalf of the CATCA Executive Board, 
 
 
  
Nick von Schoenberg    Scott Loder 
President     Executive Vice-President 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/87C9S78

